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Andrew,

Just a quick query as to where you are with the surface use issue arising from the Brook Mine
permit application?  Let me know where you are at whenever you can get to it.
 
-bj
 
 
   Bj Kristiansen, P.G.
   Department of Environmental Quality
   Natural Resources Program Principal
   Land Quality Division - District 3

   2100 W. 5th St.
   Sheridan, WY 82801
   Off: (307) 675-5615
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